
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Labor Day Weekend Safety Message
The first Monday in September is dedicated to celebrating the achievements of 
American workers. Labor Day marks the end of school vacation, and for some, 
summer itself. While this holiday originated as a national tribute to workers, it 
has evolved into a long weekend of activities for friends and family to enjoy, 
together before fall begins.

We at IMEA want you to have a relaxing, injury-free 
Labor Day weekend.

 Please celebrate with caution! 




